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30 June 2003

Ms Connie Szeto
Clerk to Panel on Financial Affairs
Legislative Council
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central

Dear Ms Szeto,

Panel on Financial Affairs

Follow-up to special meeting on 13 June 2003
Item II – Discussion on the Report by the Expert Group to Review

the Operation of the Securities and Futures Market Regulatory Structure

Thank you for your letter of 16 June 2003.

In response to Hon Sin Chung-kai’s specific request, I attach herewith a
copy of the written submission dated 19 November 2002 from the Secretary for
Financial Services and the Treasury to the Expert Group to Review the Operation of
the Securities and Futures Market Regulatory Structure (Expert Group).

We note that at the Panel meeting on June 13, some members
considered that the timeframe for conducting the post-Expert Group consultation was
about right; whereas some other members suggested that the timeframe should be
shortened.  In response to Members’ comments, we aim to commence the
consultation process in the third quarter of this year.  As for Hon Emily Lau’s
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request for an update on our progress in following up the Expert Group report, we
shall be pleased to update the Panel of the consultation exercise and our colleagues
will discuss with you the updating arrangements in due course.

Yours sincerely,

( Mrs Avia Lai )
for Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury

c.c. PSFS
AA/FS
C/HKEx
C/SFC




















